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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 30, 1986 

Dear Ms. Sampson: 

I want to commend Cherry Lane Fashion Group for taking a stand 
against one of the most serious problems facing the youth of 
America today, the use of illegal drugs. Drug use threatens the 
health and safety of million of Americans and in one way or 
another victimizes all of us; therefore, it is up every person 
to make illegal drug use unacceptable in our society. 

We are pleased that Cherry Lane Fashion Group i s taking a lead in 
the fashion industry by introducing "Drug Free Body" T Shirts ~o 
the Youth of America. If the reaction from the public is 
anything like the reaction from my staff, you have a winner! 

As The President anq. Mrs. Reagan have said "now is the time to 
create a societal intolerance to illegal drug use." With the 
commitment of every American, we will achieve our goal. We ha~e ­
made a good start and we look forward to cooperating with Cherry 
Lane Fashion Group and other concerned Americans in pursuit of a 
drug-free nation. 

Thank you for your efforts. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 

Ms. Lynn Sampson 

Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 
Deputy Assistant to the President 

Cherry Lane Fashion Group 
127 East 9th Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90015 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 
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Chief of Staff to the First Lady 

and Deputy Assistant 
to the Pr.sident 
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Mrs. Ronald Reagan 

Utbe Jrejibent Jro ~empore 
UNITED STATES SENATE 

September 8, 1986 

The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mrs. Reagan: 

STROM THURMOND 
SOUTH CAROLINA 

We are enclosing a letter from Mrs. Nell W. Stewart, Public 
Relations Manager, of the Texize Division of The Dow Chemical 
Company located in Greenville, South Carolina, which is 
self-explanatory. 

This is an outstanding company, with a splendid record of public 
service. They have donated $704,000 to the National Center of 
Missing and Exploited Children and the National Crime Prevention 
Council and distributed 750,000 safety phone books for children 
in 1985/86, etc. They are truly committed to helping our 
children. 

We would appreciate your giving their request your kind 
consideration. 

Thank you, and with kindest regards and best wishes, 

Strom Thurmond 

ST/kh 
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THE DOW CHEMICAL COMPANY 

Te,I1e Dt\ isior 

September 3, 1986 

Mrs. Ronald W. Reagan 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mrs. Reagan: 

Drug abuse is a problem that affects all of us and one which we would 
like to assist in solving. For some time we have been a part of the 
President's Public/Private Sector Partnership in the area of child 
safety. Our accomplishments prove our commitment and our abilities. 
(We will be happy to give you some details on these projects if you 
would like them.) 

We are considering a project in the area of drug abuse and would appre­
ciate an opportunity to discuss this with you and your advisers. With 
your input, we can make this nationwide project more effective. 

Ji.Qul d you be willing to meet with u.s..i We can come to ~/ashington at a 
time convenient to you. Since our project will be extensive and since 
we plan to implement it in 1987, we need to make decisions as quickly 
as possible. Therefore, we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Yh d .~ 
(Mrs.) Nell W. Stewart 
Public Relations Manager 

NWS:s 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 30, 1986 

MEMORANDUM FOR BILL GEMELL 

FROM: DONNA KNIGHT /)II_ 
SUBJECT: Tent Cards for Ambassadors Meeting 

Please make tent cards for the participants of the Ambassadors 
conference to be held on October 6 and 7. Please put their title 
and name on one line and the country on the bottom line. The 
list is as follows: 

Ambassador Edward M. Rowell 
Ambassador Alexander Watson 
Ambassador Fernando E. Rondon 
Ambassador Charles A. Gillespie 
Ambassador Harry Shlaudeman 
Ambassador Michael G. Sotirhos 
Ambassador Charles Pilliod 
Ambassador Daniel A. O'Donohue 
Ambassador William Brown 
Charge Harriet Isom 
Ambassador Deane R. Hinton 
Charge Maurice Ealum 
Ambassador Carol Hallett 
Ambassador Arthur H. Davis 
Ambassador Robert Strausz-Huppe 
Ambassador Princeton Lyman 
Ambassador Melvin Levitsky 
Ambassador Charles H. Price, II 
Ambassador Maxwell Rabb 
Ambassador Richard R. Burt 

Ambassador Otto J. Reich 
Ambassador Vernon A. Walters 
Ambassador Bruce K. Chapman 
Carlton Turner 
Ann Wrobleski 

Bolivia 
Peru 
Ecuador 
Colombia 
Brazil 
Jamaica 
Mexico 
Burma 
Thailand 
Laos 
Pakistan 
Afghanistan 
Bahamas 
Panama 
Turkey 
Nigeria 
Bulgaria 
United Kingdom 
Italy 
Federal Republic of 
Germany 

Venezuela 
USUN 
UNVIE 
Moderator 
Moderator 



THE WHITE HO U SE 

WASHI NGTON 

September 29, 1986 

Dear Mr. Roth: 

Thank you very much for your recent letter 
and the copy of Criminal Careers and 
"Career Criminals." 

I look forward to reviewing the book in 
more detail. 

Thank you again for your kindness in 
sending this publication to me. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton • Turner, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. Jeffrey A. Roth 
Senior Staff Officer 
National Research Council 
2101 Constitution Avenue 
Washington, DC 20418 

i ·~ 1, 
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THE WHITE HO USE 

W AS HI NGTON 

September 28, 1986 

Dear Ms. Dixon: 

Thank you so very much for your kind 
invitation to attend the Gala Banquet on 
the occasion of The First International 
Symposium on Perinatal and Neonatal Ethics. 

Unfortunately, I will be out of town that 
evening. It sounds as though it will be a 
very exciting evening, and I regret that I 
will be unable to attend. 

Again, thank you for your thoughtfulness in 
inviting me and my wife. I wish you all 
the best for a successful symposium. 

Sincerely, 

Car~P-h-.D-.---­

Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 
Deputy Assistant to the President 

Ms. Jeane Dixon 
1312 Nineteenth Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20036 



THE WHITE HO U SE 

WA SHIN GTO N 

September 29, 1986 

Dear Mr. Dean: 

Thank you for your kind note of September 
23. I too enjoyed our meeting. It was 
nice to meet with both of you and to hear 
about the on-going efforts of the American 
Legion and their support for the 
Administration's campaign against drug 
abuse. 

Thank you also for the pin. I will enjoy 
wearing it! 

~ Si~cerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. James P. Dean 
National Commander 
American Legion 
Washington, DC 
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W AS HIN GTON 

September 24, 1986 

Dear Kitty: 

When I last wrote to you in April, I 
tentatively accepted your kind invitation 
to be keynote speaker at the Missouri 
Federation of Parents for Drug-Free Youth 
Conference in Columbia on November 14, 
1986. 

Since that time, however, events have 
changed considerably and I must decline 
your invitation. I apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause you but hope 
you will understand that events change very 
quickly here and often it is impossible to 
predict that far in advance. 

Thank you again and I wish you every 
success with your conference. 

Carl on E. T rner, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Ms. Catherine Harris 
801 Cowan Drive 
Columbia, Missouri 65203 
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September 25, 1986 

MEMORANDUM FOR DONALD T. REGAN 

FROM: CARLTON E. TURNER 

SUBJECT: Visit of President Barco of Colombia 

Colombia is an aggressive force against narco-traffickers 
throughout South America. The Colombians have not only 
established and maintained an aggressive program of their own, 
often despite significant costs, but have helped us immeasurably 
in other major producing countries and in Brazil which will be 
the next stronghold for coca production. 

In 1984, the Colombian government initiated a precedent-setting 
herbicidal eradication campaign against cannabis production and 
began an all-out offensive against the drug traffic, including 
the extradition of Colombian traffickers to the United States and 
the eradication of coca bush. The traffickers fought back, 
murdered many of the local officials, assassinated the Minister 
of Justice, took over the Palace of Justice, and have recently 
assassinated a Supreme Court Justice and a leading news 
commentator. Nevertheless, the Government of Colombia has 
continued their fight. 

The eradication program in Colombia was the capstone of efforts 
in several other Latin American and Caribbean countries, such as 
Panama and Belize. The Colombian National Police have provided 
helicopter transport for the Peruvian and Ecuadorian police to 
attack trafficking centers. They have also assisted the 
Venezuelan National Guard in their efforts to eliminate cannabis. 

We desperately need Colombia to continue their aggressive 
programs against the drug traffickers. President Barco has been 
in office for seven weeks and has not yet offered clear 
directions regarding narcotics, although he has stated that he 
will continue President Betancur's efforts. Now is the time to 
reinvigorate the Colombian offensive. 

It is my opinion that if Barco comes to Washington and is not 
permitted to pay a courtesy call on President Reagan: 

1. We will suffer immeasurable consequences throughout South 
America; 

2 • 

3. 

It will send a message to the traffickers that we are no 
longer standing behind the Colombians; and 

We can expect severe criticism in the political arena that 
the President's efforts are not substantial. 
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THE WHITE HO USE 

W AS HI NGTON 

September 24, 1986 

De ar Dr. Abrezol: 

Thank you for your recent letter. 

I would be pleased to meet with you when 
next you are in Washington, D.C. to discuss 
The SOPHIA FOUNDATION. 

Please call my office to arrange a 
convenient time. I look forward to getting 
together with you. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Dr. R-P Abrezol 
Medecin-Dentiste S.V.M.D.-s.s.o 
Av. de la Gare 50 
CH-1003 LAUSANNE 
SWITZERLAND 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 24, 1986 

Dear Dr. Walterman: 

Thank you for your August 23 letter that 
describes the background of NCPDA and for 
the booklet entitled BE A WINNER. 

I would like to stress the value of work 
done by individuals within their own 
community. The contributions you have 
made, and will continue to make, are 
invaluable. Individual action is essential 
to win the war on drugs. The crusade on _ 
drugs is not the President's crusade alone, 
but a crusade to be fought by every 
American citizen. With your help, our 
nation will be drug free. 

Best wishes, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Dr. Devore Walterman 
Executive Director 
National Council for the 

Prevention of Drug Abuse 
4103 Staples 
Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814 
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THE WHITE HO U SE 

WASH I NGTON 

September 24, 1986 

Dear Mr. Wilkins: 

Thank you for your recent letter and copi es 
of the Employee Policy and Rules and 
Corporate Policy and Plant Rules of Philips 
Industries, Inc. 

I wish you all the best for a successful 
implementation of the Alcohol and Drug 
Policy program at Philips Industries. 

Enclosed are some recent materials that I 
thought might be of interest to you. 

Again, thank you for your support in 
this very important area. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. Robert D. Wilkins 
Director of Labor Relations 
Philips Industries, Inc. 
4801 Springfield Street 
P. o. Box 943 
Dayton, Ohio 45401-0943 



THE WHITE HO USE 

W AS HIN GTON 

September 24, 1986 

Dear Mr. Luse: 

Thank you for your thoughtful letter and 
the complimentary copy of How to Stop the 
One You Love from Drinking. 

I look forward to reviewing the book 
carefully. 

Again, many thanks for your thoughtfulness 
in thinking of me regarding this very 
important matter. 

Sincerely, 

Car ton E. Tur , Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. James L. Luse 
President 
United Recovery Center 
Medical Park 
s. Columbia Road 
P. o. Box 6002 
Grand Forks, ND 58206-6002 
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THE WHITE HO U SE 

WAS HI NGTON 

September 24, 1986 

Dear Mr. Jary: 

Thank you for your kind invitation of 
August 12 to be the keynote speaker at your 
November 21 ~onference. 

Unfortunately, I do have a previous 
commitment on that day which cannot be 
changed. 

Thank you again for offering me this 
opportunity, and I wish you every success 
with the conference. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton • Turner, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. Lloyd w. Jary 
Chairman of the Board 
North San Antonio Chamber of 

Commerce 
45 Northeast Loop 
Suite 100 
San Antonio, Texas 78216-5822 
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THE WHITE HO U SE 

W AS HIN GTON 

September 23, 1986 

Dear ~d: 

Thank you very much for your recent letter 
inviting me to be the luncheon speaker on 
Tuesday, October 28. 

Unfortunately, I have a commitment that day 
that cannot be changed. Therefore, I must 
decline your kind invitation. 

Thank you again and I wish you every 
success with your seminar. 

Sincerely, 

c:11 
Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 

Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 
Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. Kenneth G. Cloud 
Special Agent in Charge 
Drug Enforcement Administration 
St. Louis Field Division 
120 South Central, Suite 200 
St. Louis, Missouri 63105 

CT -



THE WHITE HO U SE 

W AS HIN G T ON 

September 24, 1986 

Thank you very much for your recent 
invitation to be luncheon speaker at the 
LECC training conference to be held on 
October 28. 

Unfortunately, I have a previous 
commitment and will not be able to attend 
the conference in Des Moines. 

Again, thank you for the invitation. I 
wish you every success with your 
conference. 

Sincerely, 

d~ 
Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 

Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 
Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. Richard c. Turner 
United States Attorney 
Southern District of Iowa 
115 United States Courthouse 
Des Moines, Iowa 50309 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 24, 1986 

Dear Capt. Graves: 

Thank you for your recent invitation to be 
the guest speaker on October 21 at the New 
England Narcotic Enforcement Officers 
Association. 

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend 
at that time. I would like to suggest that 
you invite Dr. Mark Gold to speak at your 
conference. Dr. Gold is director of 
research at both Fair Oaks Hospital, in 
Summit, New Jersey, and the Regent 
Hospital, in New York City. Dr. Gold is 
the founder and medical director of the 
National Cocaine Helpline. Dr. Gold can be 
reached at 201-522-7000. 

Again, thank you for your kind invitation 
and I wish you every success with the 
conference. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton . T ner, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Capt. Melvin Graves 
NENEOA - Conference Chairman 
40 Western Avenue 
Room 610 
Augusta, Maine 04330 

-



THE WHITE HO U SE 

WA SH IN GTON 

September 23, 1986 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

Thank you for your support of the 
President's initiatives against illegal 
drugs. President and Mrs. Reagan have 
called for all Americans to "create an 
atmosphere of intolerance." This sort of 
atmosphere can emerge only when all members 
of our society rise to take a stand against 
drug abuse. 

Thank you also for the information on 
Rural/Metro Corp. 

Your offer of support heartens us in our 
struggle to create this intolerant attitude 
and I would like to encourage you in your 
work. 

Again, thank you for your letter and good 
luck in your efforts. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E Tuner, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

Mr. Ronald C. Butler 
President 
Rural/Metro Corporation 
P. o. Drawer F 
Scottsdale, AZ 85252 
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Dear Ms. Spero: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 25, 1986 

Thank you for your support of the President's initiatives against 
illegal drugs. President and Mrs. Reagan have called for all 
Americans to "create an atmosphere of intolerance." This sort of 
atmosphere can emerge only when all members of our society rise 
to take a stand against drug abuse. 

Your offer of support heartens us in our struggle to create this 
intolerant attitude, and I would like to encourage you in your ­
work in the drug abuse field. As you know, President Reagan 
announced six major goals in our national strategy to eradicate 
drug abuse. Drug-Free schools is one of these goals. The 
President welcomes your ideas and suggestions in this regard, and 
is pleased to hear of your successful program. 

I would like to stress the value of work done by individuals 
within their own community. The contributions you have made, and 
will continue to make, are invaluable. Individual action is 
essential to win the war on drugs. The war on drugs is not the 
President's war alone, but a war to be fought by every American 
citizen. With your help, our nation will win the war against 
illegal drugs. 

Best wishes and congratulations on your upcoming graduation. 

Sincerely, 

Car ton . Turner, Ph.D. 

Ms. Diane Spero 
President 

Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 
Deputy Assistant to the President 

Prevention Connection 
50 South Military Trail 
Suite 211 
West Palm Beach, FL 33415 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 29, 1986 

MEMORANDUM FOR DONALD T. REGAN 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

CARLTON TURNEI3-~ 
RALPH BLEDSOE , -~7 >_ ,....-:;,k!_ 

Status of Drug Abuse Policy 

This memorandum contains status information about the President's 
drug abuse policy. 

Cabinet Involvement - As you know, on Thursday, September 11, the 
President met with the Cabinet to discuss drug abuse policy. The 
President approved our proposed legislation, with clarifications 
on the Mansfield amendment on working with other countries, and, 
on the Gekas amendment on the death penalty. He also approved an 
Executive Order, with clarifications on testing applicants for 
Federal jobs and, definitions of sensitive positions, and other · 
initiatives recommended in the Report of the Domestic Policy 
Council Working Group on Drug Abuse Policy. 

Presidenti's and First Lady's Address - The President and the 
First Lady jointly addressed the nation on the Administration's 
new goals on Sunday, September 14. 

Legislation - On Monday, September 15, our legislative proposals 
were delivered to the Senate. They will vote on the bill today 
or tomorrow. The House passed a more expensive bill last week. 
The current outlook is that the President will receive a bill for 
his consideration this week. Details to follow. 

Executive Order - On Monday, September 15, the President signed 
E.O. 12564, Drug-Free Federal Workplace, directing department and 
agency heads to develop a plan for their drug abuse programs. As 
expected, drug testing program received the most publicity, with 
a few court challenges threatened or initiated. 

Other Initiatives - The other initiatives approved by the 
President are being carried out. A memorandum from the President 
to department and agency heads has been prepared, prescribing 
steps they should take to make their organizations drug-free. 
A memorandum from the President to all Federal employees will 
accompany the memorandum to department and agency heads, asking 
employees to set an example by helping to eliminate illegal drug 
use in the workplace, in their homes and in their communities. 

Private Sector Initiatives - We are developing a private sector 
initiative with ACTION. A letter to Fortune 500 companies is 
being drafted for the President's signature. 
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Labor Groups - The Department of Labor has been in touch with 
labor officials, and is preparing a letter to union leaders. 
Labor is also preparing a "what works" book on Workplaces Without 
Drugs, and is assembling a team of experts to assist management 
and unions that request help in setting up drug abuse programs. 

Government Contractors - The Working Group is developing guidance 
for government departments and agencies to use in interacting 
with contractors to ensure that drug-free policies are extended 
to companies doing work for the government. 

States and Local Governments - Department and agency heads are to 
communicate with their counterparts in states and local 
governments, to encourage them to have drug-free workplaces. 

Schools - On Monday, September 15, Secretary Bennett released his 
"what works" booklet on Schools Without Drugs. A follow-up 
ceremony with the First Lady was held on September 23. The 
booklet has been sent to schools throughout the country. 

Drug Testing and Treatment - HHS is diverting funds from lower 
priorities to increase research on drug testing, treatment, and 
rehabilitation. 

International Cooperation - The State Department has called a 
meeting of selected ambassadors for October 6-7 in Washington. 

Law Enforcement - The Southwest Border Initiative has begun, and 
plans for the Southeast Border Initiative are moving ahead. 

Public Housing - Secretary Pierce is working with Public Housing 
Authorities and various Federal agencies, including Justice, on 
ways to achieve drug-free public housing. 

These and other initiatives will be periodically discussed with 
the President through the Domestic Policy Council. 

cc: Charles Hobbs 
Alfred Kingon 
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THE WHITE HO USE 

WASHINGTON 

September 26, 1986 

Dear Mayor Flynn: 

I am returning to you these videotapes of 
"Crackdown". I very much enjoyed the 
opportunity to view them, and appreciate 
your thoughtfulness in forwarding them to 
me. 

Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 
. ,.__ - -\ I 

t \ I _.:.----- i , , ... ·1 \ .• -
.( t • ,( _ , ... , 1.r .. • , J • ' --- • • ._1 J- '- • 

·" t '. ~ · -~ - c·arl ton E. Ttirl}~r, Ph.D. 
Director, Drug Abuse Policy and 

Deputy Assistant to the President 

The Honorable Raymond L. Flynn 
Mayor's Office 
1 City Hall Plaza 
Boston, MA 02201 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WA S HINGTON 

September 24, 1986 

MEMORANDUM FOR JACK COURTEMANCHE 

FROM: If-CARLTON TURNER ~ ~ 
SUBJECT: Background Points for the Ambassadors Meeting 

o On August 4, the President approved a Domestic Policy 
Council proposal to call home for consultation the 
Ambassadors from the major drug producing, trafficking, and 
consuming countries. 

o The purpose of the conference is to brief the Ambassadors on 
the President and Mrs. Reagan's drug abuse initiatives and 
other related programs, develop measures to help them 
increase the effectiveness of their representations to host 
governments, and convey to the host countries our commitment 
to fighting illegal drug use. 

o An additional goal of the conference is to present each 
Ambassador with a tailored package of talking points and/or 
proposals to use when speaking with government officials and 
business leaders of the host country. 

o This is a precedent setting meeting as the President, First 
Lady and Vice President will participate. 

o The invited Ambassadors include: 

Afghanistan 
Bahamas 
Bolivia 
Brazil 
Bulgaria 
Burma 
Colombia 
Ecuador 
Federal Republic of 
Germany 

Italy 
Jamaica 

Charge Maurice Ealum 
Ambassador-Designate Carol Hallet 
Ambassador Ed Rowell 
Ambassador Harry Shlaudeman 
Ambassador Mel Levitsky 
Ambassador Dan O'Donohue 
Ambassador Tony Gillespie 
Ambassador Fred Rondon 

Ambassador Richard Burt 
Ambassador Maxwell Rabb 
Ambassador Michael Sotirhos 
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Laos 
Mexico 
Nigeria 
Pakistan 
Pan~~ 
Peru -
Thailand 
Turkey 
United Kingdom 
United Nations 
US Mission to UN 
Venezuela 

Charge Harriet Isom 
Ambassador-Designate Charles Pilliod 
Ambassador-Designate Princeton Lyman 
Ambassador Deane Hinton 
Ambassador Arthur Davis 
Ambassador-Designate Alexander Watson 
Ambassador Bill Brown 
Ambassador Robert Strausz-Huppe 
Ambassador Charles Price 
Ambassador Vernon Walters 
Ambassador Bruce Chapman 
Ambassador. Otto Reich 

o Ambassador-Designates will not be invited unless they have 
been confirmed by the date of the conference. In their 
absence, the Charge will attend. 

o Other invitees include Cabinet Members, Members of Congress 
and special guests. 

o Congressional participation will be in the form of an offer 
to meet for discussion with the chairman of the respective 
committees of Foreign Relations (Dick Lugar and Dante 
Fascell) as ·well as discussions with appropriate members to 
include those on the house and senate Committees that deal 
with drugs and narcotics. 

o The first day of the conference will center on discussions 
on demand, with emphasis on the President and Mrs. Reagan's 
crusade for a drug-free America; the second day will focus 
on supply. 

o Preparations for the conference is being handled by Ann 
Wrobleski, Assistant Secretary of State (647-6936), Jim 
Stark in NSC (x7353), and Donna Knight in my office (x6554) • 



' ,I i 

-·1 .... 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

SEPTEMBER 23~ 1986 

NOTE TO HOWARD GEHRING 

FROM: CARLTON TURNER 

GEORGE RYAN IS A CHARACTER, 

THANKS FOR KEEPING ME INFORMED 

OF HIS ACTIVITIES, 

r 
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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINQTON , D.C, 

MEMORANDUM 

The enclosed material is sent 

for your information. 

--
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SPRING,. I ELD o,-,-1cE . :; •' · 

Zl4 STATE CAPITOL BUILDING 
SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 82708 

Z l 7 / 78Z · 7884 

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR 

• 

September 16, 1986 

The Honorable George Bush 
Vice-President of the United States 
272 Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 20501 

Dear Vice-President Bush: 

Per our brief conversation in Peoria, Illinois this past week, 
I wanted to follow-up with a note reiterating my strong 
personal interest in obtaining an appointment to a national 
substance abuse panel. 

I appreciated your kind remarks complimenting my long-standing 
efforts to promote substance abuse prevention. As you know, 
I've been a strong advocate for the States to become more 
active in prevention activities so that we can supplement the 
law enforcement and interdiction efforts you've been 
coordinating for the federal government. Thanks to your 
activities and the strong and consistent efforts of the 
President and First Lady, we are finally beginning to gain the 
necessary public support. 

I have primarily focused my activities towards promoting 
prevention in the schools------ and I believe we have 
developed an excellent program here in Illinois. As we 
discussed, I am most interested in an appointment to some 
appropriate national panel so that I can gain visibility (and 
credibility) for our efforts here. Such an appointment in the 
next four to six weeks would certainly be very timely and very 
helpful. 

I will appreciate whatever assistance you could lend. 

GHR:jrk 
encl. 

Sincerely, 

- ~ -- (. 
, - - I 

GEORGE H. RYAN 
Lieutenant Governor 
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Lieutenant Governor Ryan has been active in substance abuse 
prevention efforts for the past decade --- and is a recognized 
leader in the field within Illinois. His professional 
programmatic credentials include the following: 

* A registered pharmacist. 

* Chairman of the Interagency Board for the Illinois 

Department of Alcoholism and Substance Abuse. 

* Chairman of a Substance Abuse Prevention Task Force 

for the National Conference of Lieutenant Governors. 

* President and founder of S.T.O.P. Substance Abuse --­
Sports Teams Organized for the Prevention of Substance 

Abuse. 

* Member of the National "Get It Straight" Advisory 

Board for McDonald's Corporation. 

* Member of the Cocaine Task Force for the National 

Institute on Drug Abuse. 

* Member of the Illinois Alcoholism and Drug Dependency 

Association. 

* Member of the Illinois Drug Education Alliance. 

* Member of the National Federation of Parents. 

Lieutenant Governor Ryan has made presentations on the topic of 
"Substance Abuse Prevention" before: 

* The Select Committee on Narcotics Abuse and Control of 

the United States House of Representatives. 

* The United States Senate Subcommittee on Children, Family, 

Drugs and Alcoholism. 

* The Parent Resources Institute for Drug Education (PRIDE). 

Lieutenant Governor Ryan has been selected to present papers on 
substance abuse prevention efforts in the various states to: 

* The International Congress on Alcoholism and Drug 

Dependence (meeting in Canada in 1985.) 

* The North American Congress on Alcohol and Drug Problems 

(meeting in Boston in 1986.) 

Lieutenant Governor Ryan has received numerous awards from 
prevention and treatment groups throu~hout Illinois. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

SEPTEMBER 22~ 1986 

WE OUGHT TO DO EVERYTHING WE CAN, 

CARLTON 

ATTACHMENT 
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me WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

TO: ~e 
FROM: FREDERICKJ. RYAN,JR. 

Dirt!ctor 
Prt!1identia.l Appointmt!nt1 and 
Scht!duling 
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MEMO TO: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

'l/,7 /& 
~ ) . 

~>~'{~ 
Pete Roussel 
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9/16/86 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

TO: Pete Roussel 

FROM: THOMAS C. DAWSON 
Office of the Chief of Staff 

See Mr. Regan's comments. Will 
you coordinate with David Chew, 
Fred Ryan and Pat Buchanan. 

Thanks. 

cc: Pat Buchanan 
David Chew 
Fred Ryan 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON ' 

September 15, 1986 

MEMORANDUM FOR: DONALD T. REGAN· 
DENNIS THOMAS 
LARRY SPEAKES 
CARLTON TURNER 
JACK COURTEMANCHE 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

PETER ROUSSE~ 

Drug Speech Follow-up 

The following are ideas for sustaining momentum on the drug 
initiative, some of which were suggested by calls to the 
White House switchboard following the speech: 

1. 

2. 

3. 

As the President initiates political travel in 
September-October, consider the possibility of blocking 
time at stops on campuses for forums -- the type 
utilized on the education issue in 1984. 

Have a VCR made of the speech and circulated to 
anti-drug organizations nationwide. 

Have a VCR made of the ~speech that includes Spanish 
subtitles. 

Produce a "Just Say No" lapel button for distribution 
in schools to those who have made the commitment. 

Since the sports commissioners have met with the First ' 
Lady and indicated cooperation, explore the possibility · .-./ ;_ 
of her taping a PSA with Peter Ueberroth for possible ; -l 
broadcast use during the World Series when viewershipf I Ji:, I 
is ~i9h1 explore the possibility of a siiiiilar PSA ·-· 1_;,·. 
taping with Pete Rozelle for use durinI the NFL /.),,(}VJ.,? 
telecasts throughout the season when v ewershlp is t 
high. - -

f 


